Town of Stonington
Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission

NOTICE
of
MEETING CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management
Commission scheduled for 7:00 pm on Thursday, March 11, 2010 at
Edythe K. Richmond Homes, Community Building, Sisk Drive,
Pawcatuck, CT. has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held at the same
location on April 8, 2010.

This notice e-mailed to the Town Clerk’s office for posting on March
4, 2010. :
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CYNTHIA LADWIG
TOWN CLERK



